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Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Welcome back! 
 
We hope you all had a good break and we are looking forward to continuing to support pupils 
with their progress. 
 
This is an exciting term, as the children are getting ready for the next stage of their school life. 
 
May we remind you that, as part of their school uniform, pupils should wear black shoes or 
trainers for PE. 
 
If your child is wearing earrings, they should be able to remove them themselves for PE lessons, 
as we are not able to remove their earrings or cover them with tape. 
 
Ms Luu 
Headteacher 
 

 

Contact 
             Office:            office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                           Finance:         finance@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Monet:           EYFSM@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                         Hokusai:        EYFSH@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             VanGogh:       1Vg@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Matisse:        1Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Hepworth:     2Hh@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Moore:          2Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Turner:            3Tr@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                               Cassatt:          3Ct@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Lichtenstein:  4Ln@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Hockney:        4Hy@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
             Banksy:           5By@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Baldessari:     5Bi@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Wiltshire:       6We@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                             Whiteread:    6Wd@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
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This Week’s Celebration Awards 
 

Archie, Ralph, Cleo, Millie, Ralph, Preston, Florence, Noah, Esmeralda, Stanley 

 

Presentation Award 
 

                       Imogen, Hanna, George, Harry, Alex, Esa, Ruby,  
                                  Theo, Maisie, Ivar, Mabel, Harry 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to the following classes who achieved greater than the 96% target for 

attendance: 
Week Commencing 21st of April 2025:  

 
Lichtenstein 100% 

Monet 100% 
Moore 99.08% 

Whiteread 99.01% 
Van Gogh 98.57% 

Turner 98.47% 
Banksy 97.14% 

Hepworth 96.15% 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

 
30th Apr – FOBS EGM 
5th May – Early May Bank Holiday – school closed 
8th May - Year 5 Group Assembly 10:00am-10:30am. Parents welcome! 
9th May – FOBS Bake Sale after school 
23rd May – Be Yourself Day – Non-uniform day in exchange for a 
coloured item  
23rd June – Year 5 & 6 Sports Day from 09:30-12:00 
25th June – Year 3 & 4 Sports Day from 09:30-12:00  



25th June – Year 1 & 2 Sports Day from 13:00-15:00 
27th June – EYFS Family Picnic and Races from 14:00-15:00 
 

Parent Workshops 
 
 
22nd May 2.15-3.15 p.m. - SEND  
17th Jul. 9-10 a.m. - School Development Update 
 
 

PE ROUNDUP 

 

Well done to Ralph and Mason in year 3 who played 
against Chelsea over the Easter break, as part of the 
Cambridge United Development Academy.  

This is such a great experience and we are really 
proud of both boys - Great job! 

 

 

Mr. Mikelson 



Year 2 News 

 

Year 2 have settled back in after Easter well. This half term we will be continuing our learning in 
Maths about shape faces, lines and patterns, before moving onto learning about numbers within 
1000. In English, we are starting to look at poetry and have created a super poem about pirates 
invading Bassingbourn!  

 

 

 

This poem will form the example for our own poems.  

Our Science learning will focus on what plants need to grow, seeds and germination, light and 
plant growth, plant life cycle and plant care. Any donations of seeds, soil or plastic cups would 
be gratefully received. We look forward to learning about seaside holidays in the past and 
comparing these with modern day seaside holidays. If you have any photos that you would be 
happy to share of your children at the seaside, that would be great. These photos will be shared 
in Year 2 only. 

Please do remember that PE day continues to be Tuesday and if the children have any 
outstanding library books, please do return them so that they can get a new book out next 
week.  

 

From the Year Two team 



Congratulation Messages 

 

We would like to congratulate Iona, who recently took a ABRSM Grade 5 
music theory exam and achieved a strong merit. 

We would also like to congratulate George for achieving his Bronze award 
with the Beavers. 

Finally, well done to April who received a Stagecoach medal for her solo singing and dancing. 

 

Well done to all of you, these are fantastic achievements! 

 

FOBS Update 

 

We are so grateful to each and everyone of you!  

Our fabulous Treasurer Hazel, has counted up the monies 
raised from our Easter raffle, so we can now announce 
we raised (minus card fees) £247.13  

Thank you to each and everyone of you for taking part!  

Thank you to all the fabulous people for donating to 
create all the prizes. Asda, Tesco, Rachael’s Bakery , 
Church Farm, Ardeley , Shepreth Wildlife Park , 360 Play 
Stevenage and Mrs Worboys. 

We look forward to our next fundraising event - 9th May 
for our Bake Sale.  

Please, do try to attend our meeting on the 30th April - 
7:30 -9pm. 

 

Best Wishes, from all the FOBS team. 



 

 


